Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Robin Marilla <marillar@nyassembly.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 12:41 PM

To: ‘Center for Judicial Accountability’'
Subject: Foil Response

Ms. Sassower,

The report on the enacted budget for fiscal year 2016-17 was published by the Assembly and posted on the Assembly
website on April 14, 2016. This is the link: http://nyassembly.gov/Reports/WAM/2016changes/

Sincerely,

Robin Marilla

Records Access Officer

NYS Assembly Public Information Office
Legislative Office Building, 202

Albany, NY 12248

518-455-4218



